

Christ the King Lutheran Church, ELCA

601 S. Washington Street, Combined Locks, WI 920-788-6492 ctk@christ-the-king.org www.christ-the-king.org

Regular Hours:

Monday-Thurs. 8:00 a.m.-3:30 p.m.

Friday 8:00 a.m.-Noon

Sunday, January 13, 2019

Monday (1/14/19) 4th-6th Grade Christian Ed—6:30 p.m.

Kingdom Praise Choir—6:30 p.m.

Monday Evening Bible Study—6:30 pm.

Tuesday (1/15/19) Bible Study—9:30 a.m.

Staff Meeting—11:30 a.m.

Wednesday (1/16/19) Confirmation—6:00 p.m.

Thursday (1/17/19) King's Feast—11:30 a.m. F.H.

Friday (1/18/19) KHS Senior Quest—9:00 a.m. F.H.

Saturday (1/19/19) No Basement Church Ladies—8:30 a.m.

Doughnut Whole Gang—8:00 a.m. Kings Quilters—9:00 a.m. F.H.

Sunday (1/20/19) Worship Services 8:30 a.m. & 10:15 a.m.



Welcome Visitors! — We are glad you are here! Visitors who wish to take communion, please fill out the visitor card in your pew. Child care is available for 3 year old's and under. To learn more about CtK, visit our web site: christ-the-king.org.

<u>The Knit Wits</u> will be meeting on Tuesday, January 15 at 10:30 a.m. in Room 1 & 2. If you love to knit (or crochet) we would love to have you join us. If you have questions, contact Julie Meitzen at 920-450-9252.

Monday Evening Bible Study Christianity & Rock 'N Roll is the title of our Monday Evening Bible study for January and February. Class will start January 14 and is held from 6:30-7:30 pm in Classrooms 3-4. Pastor Frank Conner will lead this study. Everyone is welcome!

AED Training CtK is offering AED training on Sunday, January 20 at 9:30 a.m. and 11:15 a.m. (after both services) for all those who are interested in learning more about our AED and how to properly use it. If interested, please signup at the Welcome Desk. If you have questions, please contact the church office.

<u>Did you just take a new Christmas picture</u>? It is a great time to update your CtK on-line Member Directory picture and information! Have you moved? No longer are using your landline? We would like to make sure we have your current information & pictures in our membership directory. Please send us a jpeg picture with your name(s) and any changes to your address, phone numbers or email addresses to Kaylene at krush@christ-the-king.org

<u>Dara Clifford's Ordination</u> will be Saturday, January 26, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. at Our Savior's Lutheran Church, 809 S. Commercial Street, Neenah. All are welcome!

Dara Clifford's Installation will be Sunday, January 27, 2019 at both the 8:30 and 10:15 a.m. services. There will be a reception for Pastor Dara in between services. Please plan to join us to celebrate! Beer & Theology This month's Beer & Theology will be on January 24, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at Stone Arch, 1004 S. Olde Oneida St., Appleton. Hope you can join us!

Our Annual Meeting and Ministry Spending Plan (MSP) Meeting is scheduled for Sunday, January 27, 2019 Your involvement is important and we hope you can join in the new year to continue to move forward by serving God and one another. A quorum of at least 50 is needed. Please plan to attend.

<u>Crafty Friends</u> Do you scrapbook, paint, quilt, knit, crochet, make slime, or some other craft? Come and join us! Don't craft? Come and chat! It's a time of fun, fellowship, sharing and caring. Bring your project, a snack, and a friend!! See you on Sunday, January 20 from 12-8 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. Come for all or any part of that time. Questions, call Deanna at 202-2420 or Judy at 858-3059.

Fellowship Hosting January 27—May 19, 2019

Fellowship Hosting for the end of January through May has a new sign-up sheet in the narthex. Please consider signing up for one (or two) time slots. Volunteers set up, make coffee and put out the cookies for fellowship between services. This could be anyone whether they go to the 8:30 a.m. service or the 10:15 a.m. service. At least two people per Sunday is required. All your help is greatly appreciated. Questions? Please contact Shirley at 788-6492, ext 101.

<u>Cinnamon Free Building:</u> Just a reminder that we are a cinnamon free building. To protect the health of our church family, please refrain from bringing anything containing cinnamon into the church. Thank you for your help and support!

Oshkosh Food Pantry Do you have empty egg cartons and plastic grocery bags? Oshkosh Food pantry is in need of these items. Please bring them to church and drop them off in the bins near the nursery kiosk area.

Altar Flowers! Please sign up in the binder on the Welcome desk if you would like to place flowers on the altar. You may order an arrangement by either calling the florist listed in the binder or provide your own

flowers by 8:00 am the Sunday morning of the date you chose. Thank you very much for providing flowers to enhance our church environment!

Confirmation Students and Parents Reminder to sign-up for Worship Helps. The sign-up sheets are on the bulletin board in the Fellowship Hall. Remember that you must have (5) Worship Helps by the end of the school year. Questions, contact Bryan.

Youth Mission Trip—July 2019

Registration for next summer's mission trip (July 21-26) to Chicago is OPEN! Info. packets and pink registration forms can be found in the gathering area. **24** youth spots are available on a first come, first serve basis. Please tun in your forms and \$100 deposits as soon as possible. Contact Bryan (bschmidt@christ-the-king.org) with questions.

MANY THANKS! Thank you to those that have taken stars from the Wish Bulletin Board and fulfill our CtK wish list needs! We truly appreciate the giving spirit of this church throughout the entire year! Thank you to everyone that is using their Thrivent Action Funds for CtK events! Your generosity to help CtK events is outstanding!

Kings Feast The King's Feast potluck will be Thursday, January 17! All adults welcome for conversation beginning at 11:30, potluck starts at Noon. Bring a dish to pass and a friend! The speaker will be George Mbatia. He will share his experiences from growing up in Kenya.

Pillars Community Outreach Opportunity! Help us provide Italian night at Pillars!! Looking for volunteers to provide items for the dinner and serve on Tuesday, January 29!! Sign-up on the bulletin board. For questions contact Judy Ruhl at ruhl@fvtc.edu or 858-3059.

<u>Scrip</u> Don't forget to purchase scrip cards for all your shopping needs! Stop by the Scrip table on Sunday mornings! Questions, contact the church office.

Want to subscribe to our weekly newsletter? Contact the office at 788-6492 or email krush@christ-the-king.org.